
 

COUNTY OF CURRITUCK 

REGULAR MEETING OF THE PLANNING BOARD 
CANCELLED 

TAKE NOTICE that the Regular Meeting of the Currituck 
County Planning Board scheduled for tonight, Tuesday, 
September 9, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. in the Boardroom of the Historic 
Courthouse, 153 Courthouse Road, Currituck, NC, has been 
cancelled.  The applicant for Currituck Way Conditional 
Rezoning has requested a deferral to the November Planning 
Board meeting. 

This is the 9th day of September 2025. 

Cheri Grego 
Clerk to the Planning Board 
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